Dunsmuir PAC Lunch Program and more 24/25

Tuesday HOT LUNCH ORDERING and more...
As we get ready for another exciting year at school, it is also time to get the Hot Lunch Program
up and running. We will be doing online ordering for all orders to ensure accuracy with the

orders and to make the process as easy for everyone as possible.

Here's how to get started...

v’ Go to dunsmuir.hotlunches.net

v Click on "Click Here to Register"

v' Enter Access Code dms24/25

v" Complete the rest of the registration form. (Including your email address will ensure
you receive reminder emails about hot lunch order deadlines, and your child's hot lunch
order for the upcoming week)

v Click the "Register Now" button at the bottom

v Follow the instructions to add each child in your family who attends Dunsmuir. Once

your child(ren) are registered, click on "Orders"
v" Proceed to order hot lunch for your child(ren)

Bambora:

We only accept hot lunch order payments through Bambora. No cheque or cash payments will
be accepted unless preapproved by the PAC hot Ilunch coordinator. Email
dms.paclunches@gmail.com

The hot lunch online order system requires a small amount of setup time at the beginning as
you must register each child you have attending our school prior to ordering hot lunch. Once
the initial setup process is complete, your hot lunch orders for the remainder of the year should
be quick and simple.

We the PAC are hoping to do more for our School & Children and could use your support.
Please consider lending a hand to an event if you are available:

Bottle drives, Hot Lunch days, Hot dog Days (Hopefully we will have some of these again soon),
Bake Sales ......cccoevvevennen.

This site is also great for school reminders and other PAC related events so sign up soon.

Question? Email dms.paclunches@gmail.com for site and food questions.
Email dunsmuirpac@gmail.com for all other Parents Advisor Council questions.
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